
 
 
 
Insurance stakeholder bulletin 

 
September 2015 
 
Re: Live testing of new online insurance licensing system 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have launched a final test version of phase 1 of our new 
online insurance licensing system at https://portal.fcnb.ca.  The full implementation of this 
system will, very shortly, enable insurance agents, brokers, adjusters, damage appraisers, and 
insurers to interact with FCNB online for all their new licence application needs.   
 
At this time, we are asking industry stakeholders to conduct live testing of the system between 
October 5 and 15, 2015 and to provide us with feedback during that period. Once the testing has 
been completed, it is our intention to fully launch the system to take real applications, on 30 
October.  
 
In order to participate in the public test, please download the user guide at: 
http://0101.nccdn.net/1_5/15c/30e/002/Portal-User-Guide-FINAL.pdf 
 
In order to ensure that you receive further details, please take a moment now to subscribe to 
our online email update service by visiting www.fcnb.ca/subscribe.html   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Financial and Consumer Services Commission 
Insurance Division 
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